
COMMENT AND RESPONSE LETTER 

 

January 5, 2022 

Joseph Boateng 

Arapahoe County Public Works and Development 

6924 South Lima Street  

Centennial Colorado, 80112 

Re: AURORA REF (1585884) Aurora Crossroads Flg 01 

Martin/Martin, Inc. Project No.: 19.1522 

Arapahoe County Public Works and Development Project No.: 1585884 

GENERAL COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

C1: Grading in the creek in unincorporated Arapahoe County will require a flood drain permit and Gesc 

Permit. 

R1: Grading is proposed to tie-in at the existing property boundary within the City and of Aurora and 

is not anticipated to impact Arapahoe County. If this changes during the Civil Plan process an 

Arapahoe County floodplain and GESC permit will be applied for. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Byrne, PE, CFM, LEED AP 

Associate 
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